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This trail system would give us so much more opportunity to get out on bike and on 
foot to be active in our area. There is currently a lack of easy,safe bike routes that can 
be used to connect to towns in the area without getting on tight roads and biking in 
traffic. I believe that this would be a positive influence for the people and families in 
the area and I am in full support. 


